
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I hope I am not too late with my comments; I have been travelling. I live at Flat 1, 8 Templewood 
Avenue, London NW3 7XA. I would like to represent the view of our residents. 

We object to the second floor and roof extension as it further restricts the garden view currently 
enjoyed by the residents of 8 Templewood Avenue. The addition of a window overlooking our 
garden would also reduce our privacy. 

Extensions at ground floor are less intrusive, although this property has already sprawled to our 
garden wall. Extending to roof level is less acceptable. 

We are also a little worried that construction may already have commenced despite the need for 
due process. 

Kind regards, 
Emiel Willama 

Sent from my iPad 


